

College of Liberal Arts & Sciences Office of the Dean 9201 University City Boulevard, Charlotte, NC 28223-0001

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Joan F. Lorden, Provost

FROM:

Nancy A. Gutierrez Maney d. Futienes

Dean, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

DATE:

September 28, 2012

SUBJECT:

Posthumous Degree Recommendations

I am writing to recommend the posthumous award of degrees to the following students from the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences:

Shannon E. Smith, B.A. degree, major in Psychology

Jordan Slusher, B. A. degree, majors in Religious Studies and Psychology, with University Honors Distinction.

Both students were duly enrolled in the University at the time of their death and had completed more than 90 hours toward their respective degrees. Please see the accompanying memos from Fary Cachelin, James Tabor, Malin Pereira and Constance Rothwell supporting these recommendations. These recommendations were endorsed by a unanimous vote of the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Faculty Council.



Department of Psychology Phone: 704-687-1315 Fax: 704-687-1317

September 6, 2012

To:

Dr. Nancy A. Gutierrez

Dean, CLAS

From: Fary Cachelin

Chair, Psychology

Re:

Shannon Smith 800033858

RECEIVED

SEP 1 0 2012

College of Liberal
Arte and Colonia Arts and Sciences

The Department of Psychology recommends a posthumous degree be awarded to Shannon E. Smith. Shannon passed away on August 9th, 2012. She was enrolled for Fall 2012 in courses and had successfully completed 90 hours of coursework at UNC Charlotte. Shannon was in good standing with the University and the Department of Psychology.

Fay Cadielin

Thank you for your consideration.